
HOWARD UNIVERSITY
WASHINGTON 1, D. C.

OFFICO or

VICE PRESIDENT
FOR SPECIAL PROJECTS August 4, 1964

Mr. Robert Penn Warren
2495 Redding Road
Fairfield, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Warren:

I hope you have not despaired of hearing from

me. President Nabrit's absence from the country

for some seven weeks has doubled my responsibilities

and greatly reduced my already little time for

personal pursuits. I expect to surprise you by the

early return of the interview transcript.

Sincerely yours,

n. Stuart Nelsbn
Vice President


